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Comments: I am writing to express my concern with the disregard for process that seems to be occurring with the

Foothills Landscape Project.  As an owner of property in Rabun County, Georgia, it is disturbing that the exact

locations of Project activities will not be disclosed, and that public comments after the specific activities have

been announced need not be considered.  This makes it impossible to properly assess the impact of those

specific activities and to provide feedback prior to those activities being undertaken. I believe the NEPA review

process should be restored to the Project, as it provides citizens like me with the opportunity to provide input into

the Agency's decisionmaking process.

Thank you for your consideration.


